
 

 

 

MEMO 
 
To:  Montana Land Information Advisory Council 

From:  MLIA Grant Review Subcommittee 

  Erin Fashoway, State GIS Coordinator 

Subject: Prioritization of the FY2024 MLIA Grant Funds & Projects 

Date:  March 23, 2023 

 

The attached report outlines the finalized priority order of grants for the Montana Land 
Information Act Grant Program State Fiscal Year 2023, based on ARM 10.102.9105. 

A total of eleven grant applications were submitted to the Montana State Library for 
consideration for the FY23 MLIA Grant Program. The Grant Review Subcommittee 
reviewed and ranked all applications.  

The eleven grant applications total $383,609.68. The FY2024 Land Information Plan 
budgeted $250,000 for grant projects. 

The Subcommittee and MSL staff have identified one grant scope of work and budget 
that needs to be modified: Broadwater County NG9-1-1 Data Transposition. The tasks 
under this grant scope of work, Objective 1.2 was already achieved in coordination with 
the Montana State Library.  

The Subcommittee also added the stipulation to additionally fund five grant projects to 
attend/travel to the 2024 Big Sky GeoCon Annual Conference and a MLIA Council or 
the MSL Commission Meeting to present on their grant projects. 

Total grant funds to be awarded will be equal to the budgeted amount of $250,000. A 
total of seven projects from city, county, & tribal governments will be awarded. 
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